
APPENDIX H 
 
 
 

Request to Discontinue a Master of Science and a Doctor of Philosophy in School 
Psychology and move these programs to concentrations within Psychology 

 
 
North Carolina State University request the discontinuance of School Psychology from the 
Academic Inventory as a stand alone degree program and the movement of School 
Psychology to concentrations at the masters and doctoral levels within Psychology. 
 
School Psychology will then join four other concentrations in Psychology.  The program 
has determined that this is a better way to efficiently use resources.  Student will still be 
able to get a master’s or doctoral degree in Psychology with a concentration in School 
Psychology. 
 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the Board of Governors approve the discontinuation of the master’s 
and doctoral degrees in School Psychology (CIP: 42.1701). 


